
Firearm Policy
All firearmsmust be kept locked up in vehicles while on Snowbird property until transferring
them to the gun range at the appointed time.

All long guns must be transferred to the gun range with the action open, unloaded, and in a
casewhen possible. If no case is available, the gunmust be unloaded and the actionmust
be open.

SWO’s on-campus range will only be open for the use of long guns (shotguns and rifles). If you
or your group would like to shoot handguns, please contact the Snowbird office for
information on local shooting ranges.

Anyone who wishes to participate in the shooting recs at Snowbird must attend the “range
rules” meeting prior to visiting either range.

After participating in the shooting recs at Snowbird, guns must be transferred back to the
vehicle in the samemanner that they were brought to the range. The vehicle must then be
kept locked.

Snowbird Outfitters is not responsible for any lost, left, or stolen items.
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